
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dates for your Diary 

Half term week – 12th-16th February 
BrigHouse Residential/SLB – 1st February 
E-Safety Week – WB 5th February 
Attendance week – WB 5th February 
Year 4 Lunar Assembly – 7th February 
SEND Parent Forum Meeting – 23rd 
February 
 

 

Website anD tWitter 

https://www.angleseysch-bham.co.uk 

https://twitter.com/AngleseyP 
Youtube@anglesey.bham.sch.uk 

Message froM Mrs green 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Our attendance, as a school is about 94% which is good 
news, but could be better.  We are having a lot of 
children arrive late. 
 
Both offices are having queues of parents and children 
every morning. Of course, we understand a one-off 
lateness or issues with travelling a long distance from 
school, but please try and get your child into school on 
time as it can be unsettling for them and the class when 
they arrive late. 
Thank you for your cooperation. 
Mrs Green 

attenDance  

Our current attendance figure for this week is 
slightly down at 93.8%.  
It is really important that your child attends school 
every day possible. Let’s get this number higher! If 
your child comes every day, they could win a family 
hamper each half term. 
 
WELL DONE to 6B with 98% again!  
 
1D is down this week at only 86%. 
If your child’s attendance is low, then you will be 
receiving a phone call from the Phase Leader to find 
out why and to try and improve their attendance. 
 
A text will be sent if your child is late twice in a 
week. 

senD 

We have heard that some of our parents 
would like more information about the 
SEND process. As a result, SEND will be the 
focus of our next Parent Forum Meeting in 
KS2 on Friday 23rd February 2024. 
Please come along. On the agenda will be:  
 

1. The SEND offer at Anglesey 
2. How this aligns with the LA offer 
3. The pathways for parents if they are 

concerned 
 
We look forward to seeing as many of you 
as possible at the meeting. 
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brigHouse visit 

More photos to come, but for now… 
Mrs Galloway is very relaxed! 
 
  

WinDrusH 

Tony Sealey came into to school to speak to year 
6 children about his family's Windrush experience 
and how he came to live  
in Birmingham from Barbados. Tony still lives in 
the local community. 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

cybersecurity Question of tHe 

Week 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

Answer to last week’s question: C-The 1980s 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Answer next week! 

 

saMosa sale 

Pupils in Y6 are selling samosas every Friday. If 
you would like to order any they are 70p each 
or £1 including a drink. 
 
“Why are you selling samosas and drinks?” 
 
Aliseena: “We are raising funds for end of Year 
6 leaving gifts.” 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 

reception litter pickers   

Reception pupils have been out and about to clear 
the school grounds of any litter that has been 
dropped or blown into school. 
 
Please always use a bin and don’t  
drop litter! 
We want an environment that we  
are all proud of. 
 
 

 
 
 
  

 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

“Why are you picking up the litter?” 

Haneefa- ''We have to tidy up so we don't see rats 
and flies around''. 
 
Binyameen -''An animal can die if it gets caught in 
litter.'' 
 



 

  

february internet neWsletter 

This month’s Online Safety Newsletter is now on the website ‘Parents Information and News’ – ‘Online 
Safety’. Please have a look on updates on ways to keep your child safe on the internet. If you have any 
issues that are concerning you about other aspects of Online safety, please speak to a member of staff or 
ask to speak to the IT team. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

falconry 

Reception pupils had an experience with the birds from Falconry UK. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 


